
Careers Newsletter                                                                                                     9th May, 2018 

  

 
 
 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 25 – 27th May Careers Expo ASB Showgrounds  https://www.careersexpo.org.nz/visitors/ 

 Tuesday 29th May Careers Assembly for Year 12 & Year 13 with AUT 

 

UNIVERSITY OF CANTEBURY 
 
OPEN DAY 
When: Thursday 12th July 
The University of Canterbury invites all future students and their families to the 2018 Open Day.  
Come and learn how we help our students become graduates who are prepared to make a 
difference. 
Accommodation tours will take place on Wednesday 11th and Friday 13th July. 
Register to attend and view the full programme online at: www.canterbury.ac.nz/open day 
 

 

LAIDLAW COLLEGE 
 
STUDENT FOR A DAY 
Laidlaw College offers a “Student for a Day” programme and invites interested people on to campus 
in Manukau or Henderson to sit in on lectures and get a taste of tertiary life at Laidlaw.  This can be 
arranged with the Student Admissions staff at a day or time to suit by calling 0800 999 777. 
Visit www.laidlaw.ac.nz for more info. 
 
 

UNIVERSITY OF AUCKLAND 
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The Faculty of Engineering would like to invite high school girls and their whānau to Engineer 

Her Future, a fun and information evening with presentations and discussions featuring both 

staff and students. 

Highlights of the evening will include a mini-lecture from one of our popular female 

professors, a Q&A with a panel of current students, and a chance to learn about what life will 

be like as an Engineering student at the University of Auckland. There will also be time for 

questions and mingling with current students over refreshments at the end of the evening. 

This is a great chance for students to find out what engineering is, and discuss whether it 

might be the right pathway for them to follow. Teachers are also most welcome to attend. 

For further information and to register visit: 
http://www.engineering.auckland.ac.nz/en/for/currentstudents/women-in-engineering/wie-
engineer-her-future.html 

    

THURSDAY 17th MAY 

6-8pm 

Engineering Building 

Building 401, Lecture Theatre 439 

20 Symonds Street, Auckland 

 

 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

6 - 7pm 

Building 401, Lecture Theatre 439 

Presentations from current students and 

lecturers 

7 - 8pm 

Building 401, Neon Foyer 

Pizza and chat  

 

 

 

Save the date for our next Engineer Her Future event in September this year!  

This event will have a focus on careers as engineers. With guest speakers who have hands 

on experience being engineers and who have studied with us!  

 

http://www.engineering.auckland.ac.nz/en/for/currentstudents/women-in-engineering/wie-engineer-her-future.html
http://www.engineering.auckland.ac.nz/en/for/currentstudents/women-in-engineering/wie-engineer-her-future.html


THURSDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 

6-8pm 

Engineering Building 

Building 401, Lecture Theatre 439 

20 Symonds Street, Auckland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CROWN INSTITUTE OF STUDIES 
 
Crown Open Days give you the opportunity to learn about their courses and meet their friendly, 
expert staff.  Find out more about working in the exciting Hospitality, Business and Travel & 
Tourism industries.   Join them to find out more about fees free study for first year tertiary 
students.  Along with how Crown supports all Kiwi students with a free nourishing meal each 
school day, free transport to school by bus or train, and their uniform and shoes will be provided 
at no cost. 
 
Come in and see us any time from 10am – 1pm at our campus at 80 Anzac Avenue, Auckland 
City. 
 
Open Days for 2018: 
Thursday 24 May 
Thursday 14 June 
Tuesday 3 July 
Saturday 25 August 
Thursday 6 September 
Tuesday 2 October 
 
For more info email info@crown.ac.nz.  
 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

6 - 7pm 

Building 401, Lecture Theatre 439 

Presentations from female engineers and 

our alumni 

7 - 8pm 

Building 401, Neon Foyer 

Pizza and chat  
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If you are interested in any of these 
events and/or courses and would like 

further information please see Mrs 
Zyzalo or Mrs Narayan in the Admin 

Office at the Botany Campus, or 
alternatively email 

Natasha.Zyzalo@elim.school.nz  

Please also feel free to visit the 
Careers Room to pick up any 

brochures. 
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